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An important message from FSU Office of Human Resources 
 
This message has been approved by Renisha Gibbs, Associate Vice President for Human Resources and 
Finance & Administration Chief of Staff, for distribution to all Deans, Directors, and Department 
Heads. 
 
Please see the attached document from FSU Emergency Management. This document details the 
appropriate response protocol for the following scenarios: 

• Unconfirmed cases of COVID-19 
• Individuals undergoing testing 
• Possible contact with confirmed COVID-19 case 

 
This document also provides additional references and resources related to COVID-19.  

 
Questions? Contact Shelley Lopez at s.lopez@fsu.edu or (850) 644-6602. 
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